
Dates for your Diary 
 
 

 
Monday 01 April  

Start of the Easter School Holidays 
 

08-12 April 
Holiday Club 

 
Monday 15 April 

Start of Summer Term 1 
 

Tuesday 30 April 
Zoolab visit at LB1, PM session 

 
Thursday 02 May 

Polling Day - LB1 CLOSED 
 

Monday 06 May 
May Bank Holiday. Both Preschools 

CLOSED 
 

Tuesday 07 May 
Zoolab visit at LB2, PM session 

 
Friday 24 May 

Preschool trip to Longdown Activity 
Farm. Both preschools closed. 

 
Monday 27 - 31 May 

Half term - both preschools closed.] 
 

Tuesday 28 - 31 May 
Holiday club held at LB1.  
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Welcome to our April newsletter! It’s a 

short month with the Easter break and 

straight into the start of the Summer 

term. Have a wonderful Easter holidays. 

School leavers 

Parents who have applied for their child to start Year R will 
be offered their place on 16 April. Can you please let your 
child’s key person know where they have been offered so 
we can start their transition process.  

If you have any problems, 
or you need assistance, 
please speak to a mem-
ber of staff. 

Lost property 

We have a number of unlabeled clothes, hats and shoes in 
our lost property box. Please have a look through it to see if 
anything belongs to your child. 

A polite reminder that clothing and shoes should be la-
belled to make sure your child brings it home.  

Holiday Club 
 

We currently have spaces available for our holiday club running 

during the May half term. We are open Tuesday 28 - Friday 31 

May, 8:30am to 4:00pm.  

There will be lots of fun activities on offer for the children to enjoy.  

The cost for the holiday club is £30 per day 

and must be booked in advance. 

For more information or to make a booking 

please speak to a member of staff. 

 Absence 

Please remember if your child will not be attending a 

registered session the preschool must be informed as soon as 

possible by telephoning:  

LB1 - 023 8091 5531 or text 07982 175170 

LB2 - 023 8077 3206 or text  07783 501171 

Please ensure a valid reason and expected return date are 

provided. 

Toys from Home 

Please do not allow your child to brings in toys from 

home as these are often lost or broken and can cause 

upset. It also creates unnecessary conflict between the 

children. 

 


